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Until moving to Oregon four years ago, I lived in a state that didn't have a mail in 

option. It was extremely challenging coordinating being at the polling location during 

the designated time and working full time. There was always a line and took more 

time than it should. Having the option to take the time to review who you are voting 

for has made me make more educated voting decisions.  


